
  

 

December 21, 2021 

 

Subject: Speakman Drive Long-Term Care Homes – Update 

 

Dear residents, 

  

We wanted to provide you with an update on the long-term care homes project 

on Speakman Drive. In order to maintain our construction schedule, our 

construction partner EllisDon has applied to the City of Mississauga for an 

exemption to the noise bylaw. The exemption request is to allow construction to 

occur between the hours of 6am – 11pm, for a period of six months beginning 

January 10, 2022. 

  

You will receive the formal notice of this application this week. The notice will 

include instructions on how to submit your feedback to the City of Mississauga. 

  

We are planning another Virtual Town Hall in early 2022 to share more details 

about the construction schedule and to respond to any questions you may 

have. We appreciate your ongoing patience and understanding as we work to 

complete these important long term care homes that will benefit our community 

for years to come.  

  

Questions? 

As always, we welcome your questions and comments, and are committed to 

working together. We will continue to share information with you as it becomes 



 

available. All information and updates will be shared via email, so if you have 

any neighbours who have not signed up for our mailing list yet, please let them 

know to contact us public.affairs@thp.ca. If you have real-time concerns about 

an on-site issue, please call 416-594-2196. This is a monitored line with after-

hours contact information. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

-Trillium Health Partners  
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